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"Manual Cars - a dying
breed" is a topic that needs
no introduction in the
current automotive scenario,
and with the end of the
internal combustion engines
on the horizon, manual cars
have now ...

10 Best Manual Cars To Buy
In 2022
It's no secret: The manual
transmission is a dying
breed. While enthusiasts
love to shift gears
themselves, manufacturers
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are finding it harder and
harder to justify keeping
three-pedal options ...

BMW Will Keep the Manual
Around Until 2030
As spotted by Kotaku, the
manuals are available to
download on Archive.org.
K1rkl4nd said that they
haven’t been able to get a
hold of all the manuals of
other region-exclusive games
...

Someone Scanned and Uploaded
All US PS2 Game Manuals in
4K
We've been talking about
saving the manuals for years
around the Car and Driver
office, and yet they
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continue to disappear.
Mini's American arm removed
the manual transmission
option from the ...

Mini Quietly Killed Its
Manual Family, Now It's
Resurrecting One Member
The Chicago Manual of Style
is an American English style
guide published by the
University of Chicago Press.
The Manual’s guidelines for
publishing, style and usage,
and citations and
indexes—known as ...

The Chicago Manual of Style,
explained
Honda isn't quite ready to
give up on stick shifts for
good, but the company is
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realistic about how the
dawning EV era likely spells
the end of the manual
transmission as we know it.
During a ...

Honda CEO: 'I'm Not Sure If
We Can Replace the Manual
Transmission'
Web Manuals (Booth 1995) has
upgraded its app with the
same functionality of its
web browser, adding a dark
mode for better cockpit
viewing at night, as well as
zooming and background
removal ...

Web Manuals Upgrades App
Wiens noted that appliance
manuals, whether provided by
the company or written by
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iFixit members on the
company's wiki-style site,
are harder to come by than
for small electronics. Most
people don ...

The FTC is looking at fixing
appliance repair, but it
needs to go beyond manuals
The goal of this Resource
Manual is to help State
Parties to manage natural
values within World Heritage
properties. As such it is
aimed at natural and mixed
World Heritage properties as
well as ...

Resource Manuals
The automaker is trying to
help #savethemanuals, but if
you want one, you better
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upshift now before they're
gone With the number of
manual transmission
offerings ever-shrinking
over the past ...

BMW's M plans to keep its
manuals alive until at least
2030
The head of BMW’s M division
says its high-performance
models will continue to be
offered with a manual
transmission until the end
of the decade. In a recent
report by CarBuzz, Mr van
Meel said ...

BMW M gives manual
transmissions stay of
execution until 2030
"If applicable - check out
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the virtual tour tools
available for this property,
as well as the 3D tool
button or External Links
button to access them." This
is a must see immaculate
property for ...

7 Lycian Street Burpengary
QLD 4505
The optimum season is
between May and August. This
route is a combination of
several ancient paths walked
by the Lycian people. It
will take you along rocky
coastlines next to flat
turquoise ...
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